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Dear Parent and Carers,  

The school’s dinner provider has changed to CH&CO. They have a different On 

line ordering system and new menus. I have attached all the relevant details 

including a parent guide to registering. 

Even if your child has free school meals you will still need to register to make 

your menu choices. Children in Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 are eligible for 

universal free school meals. You should be able to place an order without being 

requested for payment details. 

We anticipate that it will take a few weeks for the systems to be put into place 

so we have told the company that we will still ask children in the morning if they 

are having a school dinner and what their choice is. Please discuss with your 

child what they might want. 

In yesterday’s letter it asked parents to send children in with a packed lunch. I 

have spoken to the kitchen who will provide hot dinners Thursday and Friday 

this week. On Thursday it will be sausages and mash and on Friday it will be 

fish and chips. 

After that the menu will be week 2 and this can be found on the CH&CO 

website. The kitchen will not be able to provide packed lunches for the next 2 

weeks. After that the full menu will be on offer. 

Yours sincerely,   

Mrs E Pearson 


